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Please pass this legislation that will require the reasonable ability of consumer 

electronics to be repaired. We have too much disposable equipment that break for a 

minor issue and then end up in landfills. Landfills continue to fill up and get shut 

down, with new ones more difficult to find space for. Anything that can help prevent 

or delay sending more junk into them. 


